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20th October 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,

To kick start our new topic ‘Quick Quills and Positive Potions’, we will be taking the year 5 children to 
Dereham cinema on Monday 31st October. 

Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone will start at 9:30 so we will leave school shortly after the 
registers have been taken and return to school for lunchtime. We will be walking to and from the 
cinema so please make sure your child has a coat.

The children are welcome to bring their water bottle and a few sweets but won’t require any money 
as the cinema ‘shop’ won’t be open.

As ever, if you have any questions, feel free to contact me or your child’s class teacher. 

Best wishes

Mrs. Bunkle
(Year 5 Leader)


